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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back after a glorious summer holiday, and a special welcome to all of our new families.  It has been 

lovely to see everyone settle in so quickly. You will have noticed a few changes around school over the summer. 

The trim trail has had a refurbishment, various sheds and fences painted and the allotment makeover begun. 

A big “thank you” to all the volunteers that came into school over the summer to help.  The teachers have 

planned a busy term ahead so do keep an eye out for dates and notices. 

 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred                                      

Garden makeover 

We have been working hard to transform our 

allotment area for the children. We are 

looking for volunteers to help us on Saturday 

24th September to help dig, paint and plant! 

Please let myself or Mrs Sampson know, in the 

school office, if you are able to help. 

Parent Meetings 

 

On Thursday 15th September the teachers will be holding 

welcome meetings for all parents.  These will take place in 

your child’s classroom.  The teachers will be introducing 

themselves, talking through class routines and discussing 

the term ahead.  I hope as many of you as possible will be 

able to attend. 

One way system 

 

A polite reminder that we operate a one way system for pick 

up at the end of the day. EYFS parents are asked to collect 

their child at the classroom and then leave via the 

playground and side gate. 

Year 1 and 2 parents are asked to enter the main school 

building via the ramp and automatic door and then leave by 

walking through the hall and out through the playground. 

This aides congestion for everyone. 

Twitter 

 

Did you know that Bagshot Infant School has a Twitter 

feed? @BagshotInfant.  Please “follow” us to keep up to 

date with all the latest school news.  There is also a link on 

our school website: www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk  

DIARY DATES 

 

15/09    - Individual School Photos 

15/09 - Meet the teacher meetings 2.30pm 

12/10 -    Harvest Festival 09.15am 

17/10 -    Parents Evening (3.30-6.00pm) 

19/10 -    Parents Evening (5.00-7.30pm) 

24/10   - Half Term 

31/10 -    INSET Day 

1/11     - School opens 08.45am 

 
 

School Uniform 

 

It has been a real pleasure to see everyone 

looking so smart in their uniform this week. 

Thank you for your support in this endeavour. 

Please ensure that all uniform is named, 

including coats etc as the cooler weather 

begins. 

 

 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/

